# URANQUINTY PUBLIC SCHOOL NEWSLETTER ~>>>>

Email: uranquinty-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 6922 9619 Fax: 6922 9883

Website: www.uranquinty-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

# TERM 2 WEEK 9 2017

# **Student Reports**

Student reports will come home on Monday Week 10. Please understand that if your child achieves *Sound*, that's a good thing because they are achieving a statewide expectation of what outcomes they should be achieving at this stage. If they are going beyond what is expected they may receive *High*, if they are working well beyond stage expectations and already achieving the next stage outcomes they may receive *Outstanding*. If your child receives a *Basic* grade it means they need assistance to achieve the outcomes and if they receive *Limited* it means they are working below their stage level and need continued support.

### Parent/teacher interviews

Please contact the office to make an appointment to speak to your child's teacher next Tuesday or Wednesday after school 3:30-5:30. If this is not suitable please organise a time directly with your child's teacher.

#### **Assembly**

Tomorrow our assembly will commence 10 mins earlier at 2:50pm and finish at approximately 3:15pm. Those parents who are present are welcome to take their children home then, but any students remaining will be supervised by Ms Fahey. This is to enable Miss Fuller and I to head off to the airport for our flight to Sydney where we will attend the Numeracy Conference on Thursday and Friday.

# **Small School's Soccer Match**

Next Wednesday Tek and Ryan will join with students from the Wagga Community of Small Schools to compete against Burrumbuttock PS at Forest Hill. We wish them well!



# Staff/Parent Boot Camp

In line with the Premiers Sporting Challenge, next term staff are inviting parents to join them in an hour of boot camp for a five week period commencing week 1. This is designed for all ages and fitness levels -from Miss Fuller to Mrs Crick! Come along and achieve some personal goals and fight the winter blues with a fully qualified trainer. Please note that this is for adults only and you will have to organise your own childminding. Sessions will run 4:30-5:30 each Wednesday and cost \$50 per person for the five weeks. Please let the office know before the end of this term if you would like to be involved.



## **P&C Wood Raffle**

The P&C Wood Raffle will be drawn next Friday 30<sup>th</sup> June. Please return all tickets sold or unsold and money to the office by Thursday next week.

